SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

CERTAIN SMITH & WESSON MODEL SW1911 PISTOLS BEARING SERIAL NOS. JRD0000 TO
JRD4750 CONTAIN A FIRING PIN SAFETY PLUNGER THAT MAY BECOME DISABLED
DURING OPERATION COMPROMISING THE PERFORMANCE OF THE FIREARM AND ITS
SAFETY SYSTEM. YOU SHOULD STOP USING THE PISTOL AND RETURN IT TO SMITH &
WESSON SO THAT AN IMPROVED FIRING PIN SAFETY PLUNGER CAN BE INCORPORATED
INTO YOUR HANDGUN.

SERIAL NUMBER

SWien
JRDO785

WE HAVE ALREADY BEGUN THE CORRECTIVE ACTION PROCESS ON SW1911 MODELS.
TO DETERMINE IF YOUR SW1911 HAS BEEN CORRECTED, PLEASE DO THE FOLLOWING:
1. REMOVE THE MAGAZINE AND BE SURE YOUR FIREARM IS UNLOADED. 2. LOCK THE
SLIDE TO THE REAR AND LOOK ON THE BOTTOM OF THE SLIDE FOR A “PUNCH DOT”
MARK NEXT TO THE LETTER S (FIG. 1). 3. CHECK THE FIREARM BOX END LABEL FOR A
RED “SP” STAMP. (FIG. 2). IF THESE TWO INDICATORS ARE PRESENT, YOUR SW1911
PISTOL HAS ALREADY BEEN MODIFIED AND NO FURTHER ACTION IS REQUIRED.
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IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 1-800-331-0852 FOR MORE INFORMATION




